
 

                                                              

St. Margaret’s-at-Cliffe 

Dover, Kent, CT15 6SS 

Telephone: (01304) 852639 

Fax:            (01304) 853671 
e-mail:secretary@st-margarets-dover.kent.sch.uk 

www.stmargaretsprimary.co.uk 

St. Margaret’s-at-Cliffe Primary School on Facebook 

@stmargaretscp on Twitter 

  
 

EXECUTIVE HEADTEACHER: 

Ms Helen Comfort 

(B.A.Ed.Hons, NPQH)   

 

HEAD OF SCHOOL: 

Mrs Rachel Hindle 

(B.A.Hons, PGCE, M.A.Ed) 

 
 
 
 

10th December 2019  
Dear Parent/Carers of Reception Class, 

 
Changes to Reception Class Routine from January 2020 

 
Next term there will be a small change to our morning routine.  The children will no longer have 
choosing activities when they first enter the classroom.  Instead, when the children come into class 
after self-registration, they will now be settling with their group to a teacher initiated ‘Morning 
Task’.   In Term 3 we will be focusing on fine motor skills.      
 
We will still be welcoming Parents/Carers into the classroom to support children in preparing for the 
school day.  You are also welcome to see a member of the Early Years Team, if you have anything 
you would like to discuss with us during this time. 
 
Our P.E sessions with Mr Castle will also start next term on a Friday.  Please ensure your child has 
the correct kit in school by Friday 24th January. The children will need house coloured t-shirts, navy 
shorts and plimsols. House coloured t-shirts with our school emblem on are available for ordering 
from  www.pmgschoolwear.co.uk. Please order the correct colour for your child’s house – Bay 
(blue), Cliffe (red), Lighthouse (yellow) and Pines (green).   On the home page choose ‘St Margaret’s 
at Cliffe Primary  School’ under the ‘Find your School’ search tool.  This will take you to our school’s 
uniform page.   Once you have chosen your items make sure that you type in ‘STMCFC’ as your 
voucher code to claim free delivery. If you are unsure which house your child is in please ask at the 
school office.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
The Early Years Team 
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